ONLINE
LEARNING

STOH On-Line Learning

We understand some families, for a variety of reasons, will not feel comfortable sending their children
into school buildings this year. Highland's Plan B (on-line learning) was developed precisely for this
reason. On-line instruction will take place Monday through Friday with correspondence, teacher directed
lessons and work submission occurring daily. It cannot replace the experience of in-person, traditional
schooling, but it is the next best offering available. For parents considering withdrawing for the 2020-21
school year, we strongly encourage you to choose Plan B instead. You will have our on-line teacher
support throughout the year; an ipad and access to textbooks, e-books and instructional materials; and
rigorous, standards-based curriculum delivered K-12.

Online learing will be aligned with in-school instruction; however, there may be some differences based
on specific activities (i.e., science labs, art, etc.). Students will be expected to complete the same
assignments, quizzes and assessments as students that are in school.

Google Classroom will be used to deliver instruction to students. This will include videos, links and other
modes of instruction, such as Seesaw. Correspondence will take place through Google Classroom and via
email.

There will be the same expectation for work completion and daily attendance for on-line students as in-
school students.



